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Université College, Covonto
PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE

May 27, 1933.

President Currie,
McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q.

Dear President Currie,-
Professor W. Macneile Dixon of the 

University of Glasgow has been invited to give 
the Alexander Lectures in the University of Toronto 
during the academic year 1954-1935. Professor 
Dixon writes me that he should like very much to 
accept our invitation, but as we are able to offer 
him only six hundred dollars for a course of lectures, 
he v/ill find it necessary to secure lectureship 
engagements at other Universities on this side of 
the water in order to cover his travelling expenses.

I am writing to ask you if you would care 
to invite Professor Dixon to give one or more 
lectures in your University, and to what extent you 
would be able to enable him to solve his financial 
problem. I am sending a letter similar to this to 
a number of American and Canadian Universities, and 
when I have received replies I shall probably be able 
to get a final answer from Professor Dixon, after 
which I can write you again to make the engagement 
definite.

Very sincerely yours,

Principal


